Doodlebugs MacDuff under 5’s
13 July 2021

To Whom it may concern,

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your kindness in showing us around the Fife Street
School. You were all very welcoming and the time we were there we felt a great community spirit.

We would firstly like to formally show our support for the project and also to express our interest in
the nursery room, store room and an extra large room for our group. Our group is a well established
group which sadly can’t get into their premises as we were based at the school so our group hasn’t
ran for a long time.. After seeing the facilities and possibilities at Fife Street school we think it would
be a fantastic opportunity for our group. The outdoor area would be great for the children to learn
lots of new things and to grow food/flowers.

If you could please keep us informed of any further developments for the school that would be
great as we are very interested.

Thank you all for your kindness,

Samantha Strowger
Committee member for Doodlebugs Macduff under 5’s



